
HB 910 -- Participation in a Federal Work Authorization Program

Sponsor:  Atkins

Currently, a public employer or business entity receiving a state
contract or grant in excess of $5,000 or a state-administered or
state-subsidized tax credit, tax abatement, or loan is required
to participate in a federal work authorization program.  This
bill requires every employer or business entity to enroll and
actively participate in a federal work authorization program.

The bill also removes an exemption that allows any entity
contracting with the state or a political subdivision of the
state to provide the affidavit of compliance on an annual basis.


